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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

The Embassy of India presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of
the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China and has the
honour to request that complete list of Indinan Nationals residing in Yarkand and
other parts of southern Sinkiang may kindly be made available to the Embassy as
soon as possible. Since the Embassy has no facilities for collecting this information
regarding its nationals independently an early reply would be appreciated.

The Embassy avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.


